
 
 
 

  Action Required 

 Information Only 

TO: Dr. Greg Baker, Superintendent 

FROM: Arionda Feeney, Executive Director 

DATE: June 2023  

SUBJECT: Annual Affirmative Action Progress Report 

 
Introduction 

Bellingham Public Schools is committed to 



Affirmative Action Progress Report 

June 2023 

Page 2 

 

 

Applicant data 

The affirmative action plan monitors applicant data. Tracking trends in applicant data is important because a major goal of 

the affirmative action program is to implement recruiting strategies to attract and employ a more diverse pool of candidates 

that is reflective of our community and student demographics. 

 
Affirmative action applicant information is tracked and maintained separately from other job application materials and is 

dependent on information voluntarily provided by each applicant. District data shows that between October 1, 2021, and 

September 30, 2022, there were a total of 1,903 new job applicants with a total of 374 individuals (19.65%) indicating ethnic 

minority status.  

 
The following comparisons of new applicant data annually from October 2014, through October 2022, provide an overview 

of new job applicants and hiring trends. This data suggests that recruitment efforts are yielding positive results insomuch as 

there was an increase of almost 2% in applicants representing ethnic diversity.   Further the post-Covid trend indicates 

steady growth in a diverse applicant pool over the last two years.   

 

While the applicant data shows an increase in diverse candidates, those selected for open positions have not increased at the 

same rate.  In fact, the data would indicate a slight decrease in the number of ethnic minority applicants being selected for 
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Affirmative Action Goals 
 

The district utilizes a variety of recruiting, communication, 

a 
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ATTACHMENT A 

 
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION NEW STAFF HIRED 

OCTOBER 2021 - OCTOBER 2022 

(As reported to OSPI on S-275
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